THE SURPLUS LINE ASSOCIATION

OF CALIFORNIA

A.L.LATHROP MANAGER

A. B. HERRICK

315 MONTGOMERY STREET

San Francisco 94104

TELEPHONE 986-0763 (415)

March 12, 1973

NO. 329

BULLETIN TO ALL MEMBERS

RE: Annual Statement and Tax Payment for 1972 Year

We are advised by the Insurance Department that the tax payment form for Surplus Line business will be forwarded to you in about a week.

Three copies of the form will be sent to you, one original to be returned to the Insurance Department with your check if tax is due, a copy to be returned to this office and a copy for your records. Return envelopes will be provided.

Please note that the form must be completed WHETHER OR NOT ANY BUSINESS WAS PLACED.

Be sure to complete the statement of non-taxable business on the reverse side. Note that the form must be returned by May 1.

A. L. Lathrop

GL Laurop

Manager